
ALFRED CRAIG FRENCH

Dear Debbie, Vanda and families. I just heard today at 5pm June 6 from Devon via information he got late this afternoon from Joel
Rumney that Craig had passd away. I am shocked and very saddened by this news. We had a lot of good times together when we were
teens & young men and he was a great friend. It was good to see him at mom's memorial service in March, and we spoke about getting
together this summer. As it turned out I was in Barrie today clearing out mom's house and could have attended the service. But alas,
since mom moved to Barrie in 2001 the threads connecting us to back home have stretched very thin and it was not to be. However, I
will always have very fond memories of my good friend Craig. Kindest regards to you all in this sad time. Darrell & Donna Curry (PS
mom's burial will be in Wyebridge on June 22nd so I will visit Craig in Waverley on the way through.)

Darrell Curry
June 6, 2019


